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Section 500.250  Direct Solicitation 

In addition to giving notice in the Auditor General Bulletin, if required, the OAG may directly contact prospective vendors.  Direct solicitation may be oral or in writing, but care should be taken to ensure that all vendors solicited in this manner receive the same information.  No direct solicitation shall be made prior to the date any required notice first appears in the Auditor General Bulletin. 
